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The project partners gathered in Helsinki, November 01 to 03, for a training and transnational meeting, which 
was necessary to fine-tune the various outputs produced and results obtained. 
 
From mid-January they will enter the focus group and output testing phase, involving various actors and 
stakeholders at multiple levels. 
Meanwhile, the platform has been integrated with the materials produced so far, that will be translated into the 
official languages of the project (English, French, Italian, Latvian, German, Finnish) 

www.naturallysustainable.global 
 

These materials include workshops that illustrate the various SDGs and are already usable by anyone interested 
in offering this activity to students as well as contain numerous games and tests regarding the topic of 
sustainability and sustainable lifestyle. 
 
Upcoming results will also include the creation of a new video that will illustrate and make the materials produced 
more usable. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
To follow the project and get up-to-date news, click on the links below:  

 
▪ Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/Naturally-Sustainable-103062055579909 

 
▪ LinkedIn - https://www.linkedin.com/showcase/80944902/admin/ 

 

▪ On Youtube Channel https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClNslst79lADcrT6mlvWjVA 
videos are uploaded in all languages illustrating this interesting Project to share and promote information 
and sustainable activities for staff and trainees of training institutions. 
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